
Finance Oversight and Review Committee Meeting Recommendations

The Finance Oversight and Review Committee of the Board of Education of District 97 will meet on 
Wednesday October 21, 2020 Via Zoom At 7:00 p.m.

The FORC Committee met on Wednesday October 21, 2020. Chairwoman Carrie Hagner is resigning. Another 
member has missed 3 meetings. FORC will seek to recruit 2 new members. 

Recommendations: 

1) FORC unanimously recommended that the BOE capture the full 2.3% CPI increase in this year’s tax levy. 

2) FORC has requested additional time and data before making a recommendation on whether or not to abate 
the $1.4 million dollars in additional revenue from the 2017 levy.
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